
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
BUDGET ESTIMATES – 26 – 27 MAY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE14/161)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Are staff reductions expected as a result of the amalgamation? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Reductions to staffing, if any, will not be clear until closer to the expected 
commencement date for the amalgamated tribunal. 
 
 


